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19th October 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The Year 4 team would like to take the children on a residential trip in June 2023!  We believe that residential trips offer the 

children an amazing environment to develop their social skills, confidence and resilience.  

Home Farm is located in Beaulieu in the New Forest, just a short drive from Wordsworth. We know that the children have 

had limited chances to go on educational visits in the last couple of years, and hope that the children are as excited by this 

as we are! 

Most children have not had the opportunity to stay on a farm. At Home Farm, mornings start with breakfast, followed by 

responsibilities including caring for the animals, collecting eggs, or gardening. We are sure that the Year 4 children will love 

this. The children will then take part in a variety of engaging activities over the course of their 2 night stay at the farm.  

 

The cost of the residential will be £207 and this includes, transport, food, accommodation, educational support, visits 

centre on the farm along with their ancient private woodland and its iconic Treehouse classrooms and cob cottage. Along 

with other activities utilising their proximity to museums at Bucklers Hard and Beaulieu, the riverside, the New Forest more 

widely and the beach. 

We have a restricted number of children that Home Farm can accommodate, so the trip will be on a first come, first served 

basis.  

We will be hosting a parents’ meeting about Home Farm Residential at 3.30pm on Monday 7th November, where we will 

give you more information about the trip and allow you to ask any questions that you may have. 

After the meeting, further details about instalment payments will be sent and we will be looking to collect a deposit of £50 

which will be required by Friday 2nd December 2022.  

Please can you indicate on the reply slip below whether you will be attending on Monday 7th November, for our seating 

arrangements? 

Thank you and kind regards  

The Year 4 Team 

  

http://www.wordsworthprimary.co.uk/


                                                     
 
 

 

Year 4 - Home Farm Residential Information Evening 

 

Childs name: ___________________________________   Class: ___________________ 

 

I will be attending the meeting on Monday 7th November at 3.30pm   

 

Signed___________________________________________________ 

 

 


